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MESSAGE FROM THE PRINCIPAL – Sr Margaret Ghosn 

 

Dear MCHF community, 

So, we made it to the end of the year. It has been a year full of many events and great teaching and learning. I thank 
each and every one of you for your contributions to the life of the College, from the Sisters, College Chaplain, Executive 
and Leadership teams, teachers, support staff, admin, business services, maintenance personnel, parents, grandparents, 
friends and most importantly our students. Next year will be a very eventful year as we celebrate our 50 years Jubilee. 
Wishing you all a very blessed Christmas gifted with joy, peace and love that Christ brings into the world. May your New 
Year be filled with hope and may your holidays be a time surrounded by the love of family. Gid bless you all and I look 
forward to seeing you in 2023.  
 

OUR IDENTITY 
 

Primary Awards Assembly / 7.1, 8.1 and 9.1 English, Premier’s Reading Challenge Award recipients. / Christmas Raffle 
Winners / Secondary Awards Assembly 

 

 

 
Peace on earth will come to stay when we live Christmas every day. 

– Helen Steiner Rice 
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OUR LEARNERS 
 

College Christmas Mass 

 
 

Christmas with Primary!  Thank you for our letters, Christmas Elves! 

 
 



Year 2 Pink Nativity Activity       

Parent helper, Paola Nader, running a Christmas art Lesson in 3 Orange 

 
 

Kindergarten Red’s last lesson with their Year 5 buddies - Making Christmas Angels 

 
 

College Expo Extravaganza 

 
 

 
A little child, a shining star, a stable rude, the door ajar. Yet in that place, so crude, forlorn, the 

Hope of all the world was born. 
 



 
 

Secondary Rewards Day 

 
 

OUR COMMUNITY 
 

~ DATES TO REMEMBER ~ 
Wednesday 7th December – Last Day for students 
Monday, 30th January 2023 – Year 7 start school 

Tuesday 31st January – Years 1-6 and 8-12 start school 
Tuesday 31st to Wednesday 1st February – Kindy testing 

Thursday 2nd February – Kindy start school (half day) 
 

THANK YOU 
Special thanks to the following people/businesses for donating towards the PA 
Christmas Raffle: 
craft_supplies - www.instagram.com/craft_supplies/  
embelysh - www.instagram.com/embelysh_/  
Jetaime flowers - www.instagram.com/jetaimeflowersandchocolates/  
Abir and Richard Merheb Family  
 

Fee department will be closed as of 14/12/2022 till the 27/01/2023 
Last day for payments, this year, will be 13/12/2022 

Student reports will not be issued if you have not finalised payments or started a payment plan. 
 

Connect with us through: 
Website: www.mchf.nsw.edu.au     Facebook: facebook.com/mchfparramatta/     Instagram: instagram.com/mchf2325 

LinkedIn: linkedin.com     Email: Admin@mchf.nsw.edu.au     Phone: 02 9633 6600 
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